
Eco and School Council  Autumn Term 2016 

 

Our meetings have been quite different this year so far, as 

both councils have been involved in setting up our new 

Houses system for school, which we hope to introduce soon. 

Instead of regular meetings, the council members have: 

 Decided on names for the houses 

 Wrote plans for staff to read at staff meetings 

 Decided on how we will collect house points 

 Designed covers for our house point cards 

 Held a competition to design pictures for the 3 houses 

 Liaised with Mrs Hall regularly to share and discuss plans 

 Worked with Miss Stephenson to get ideas from her 

previous school 

 Voted for winning competition designs 

 

We still need to decide on rewards for winning houses, 

share our list of what house points will be given for with 

staff, then share the ideas with the rest of school. 

 

Then we will be ready to go… so look out for news soon! 

 

 


